

July 2022 Board Report

Daycare Report

- See attached finance report.
- Letters to family stating increase in tuition were mailed.

Early Childhood Learning

- Online and in-person registration for preschool continues. Screenings will occur August 17th, 18th, and 19th when teachers return. Recruitment efforts continue.
- Preschool staff have been attending professional developments that pertain to math and the new state evaluation system (COS-Childhood Outcomes Summary).
- Preschool playground extension is almost complete. (See attached picture).
- Preschool tuition request for out of district students (see attached).

Special Education/504

- Teachers continuing to attend summer professional developments and assist with summer school opportunities.
- KDE annual preschool and special education determinations were received and our district MET all requirements again. Kentucky as a state, met all federal guidelines as well. Congratulations to our hard working staff who helps make this happen.





